
Homework Tasks (Year 6):

• Well done Year 6! You have all worked so hard this week completing your SATs – we are 
extremely proud of you! ☺

• End-of-year Production: This week, we spent an exciting afternoon auditioning for parts 
in our end-of-year production, ‘Matilda The Musical: Junior’. Please spend time this week 
beginning to learn your lines.

Please ensure your completed homework is handed in at school on
Wednesday 22nd May

• Spelling: A spelling test on Summer 1 Week 5 list of words will take place next Friday. 
The list of words is available separately on the Woodpecker Class page of the school 
website. Please log onto Spelling Shed to support practice at home.

• Multiplication Facts: A test of a variety of multiplication facts will take place every 
Thursday. Please practise all facts up to 12 x 12.

• Reading: You are expected to do at least 20 minutes of independent reading at home, 
every day. Please remember to log all new books read – both those at home and at school 
– in our class reading log as there are no home reading records in Woodpecker Class:
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